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September 25, 2020 
 
Shyanna Maloney 

shymaloney@gmail.com  

 

 
Dear Shyanna, 
 
A warm congratulations on your impressive 13-year career as a 4-H member and receiving the top award in 
Clothing Construction at the State Fashion Revue! 
 
Since joining the 4-H program as a Cloverbud at  six years old, we know you have mastered a variety of projects, 
from your passion for Clothing Construction and Artistic Clothing to raising and showing poultry at the county 
fair.  As the president of the Sew What 4-H club, you’ve also mentored younger 4-H’ers, and helped 
demonstrate all the qualities our community values in our 4-H youth. 
 
We’ve enjoyed watching you and your skills grow over the years, and share your pride in your accomplishments. 
Thank you for helping create a better Eagle County for all!  Best of luck in your future endeavors - we are proud 
to have you as part of our community. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

      
Kathy Chandler-Henry Matt Scherr Jeanne McQueeney  

Chair Commissioner Commissioner  
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